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Comment Letter 1 

S TAT E OF C A L I F O R N I A 

Governor's Office of Planning and Research 

State Clearinghouse and Planning Unit 

GaYin N!!wsom 
Governor 

July 2, 2019 

Ryan Kristan 
Los Angeles County 
900 S. Fremont Avenue, 5th Floor 
Alhambra, CA 91803 

Subject: The Creek at Dominguez Hil ls Project 
SCH#: 2018081078 

Dear Ryan Kristan: 

The State Clearinghouse submitted the above named EIR to selected state agencies for review. On the 
enclosed Document Details Report please note that the C learinghouse has listed the state agencies that 
reviewed your document. The review period closed on 7/1 /20 I 9, and the comments from the responding 
agency ( ies) is (are) available on the CEQA database for your retrieval and use. lfthis comment package is 
not in order, please notify the State Clearinghouse immediately. Please refer to the project' s ten-digit State 
Clearinghouse number in future correspondence so that we may respond promptly. 

Please note that Section 21 I 0~(c) of the California Public Resources Code states that: 

"A responsible or other public agency shall only make substantive comments regarding those 
activities involved in a project which are within an area of expertise of the agency or which are 
required 10 be carried out or approved by the agency. Those comments shall be supported by 
specific documentation." 

C heck the CEQA database for submitted comments for use in preparing your final environmental 
document: https://ceqanet.opr.ca.gov/2018081078/2 . Should you need more information or clarification 
of the comments, we recommend that you contact the commenting agency directly. 

This letter acknowledges that you have compl ied with the State Clearinghouse review requirements fo r 
draft environmental documents, pursuant to the California Environmental Q uality Act. Please contact the 
State Clearinghouse at (916) 445-061 3 if you have any questions regarding the environmental review 

process. 

Sincerely, .--- I 
~ / · -;;,d0;tr 
Scoll Morgan 
Director, State Clearinghouse 

cc: Resources Agency 
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RESPONSE TO COMMENTS 

Response to Comment Letter 1 
Governor's Office of Planning and Research 

State Clearinghouse and Planning Unit 
July 2, 2019 

1-1 This letter acknowledges the closure of the public review period for the Draft BIR and 
identifies how to obtain comment letters submitted by state agencies. The County has 
visited the website referenced by the commenter and confirmed that comment letters from 
the State of California Department of Toxic Substances Control (DTSC) and State of 
California Department of Transportation (Caltrans) were submitted to the County during 
the public review period for the Draft BIR. The comment letter from DTSC, and responses 
to those comments, are included in Letters 2a and 2b and the comment letter from Caltrans, 
and responses to those comments, are included in Letter 3 within this Final BIR. This letter 
is noted for the record and has been incorporated into the Final BIR for review and 
consideration by the decision makers prior to any action on the project. 
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